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Letter of intent to organize the IYPT 2023 
 

Dear Prof. Dr. Syed Habib Ali Bokhari,  

 
Herewith I would like to express the deep interest of the IYPT community in holding the 36th 
International Young Physicist´s Tournament in Murree, Pakistan. 
 
The delegate of Pakistan, Dr. Farida Tahir, offered Pakistan as a host for the IYPT 2023 and her initiative 
was supported by the International organizing committee. This is why I, the President of the IYPT, would 
like to kindly invite the Kohsar University Murree to provide support for the organization of 36th IYPT in 
Murree in July 2023. 
 
The IYPT competition has a more than 30 years of history with a yearly occurring event. The IYPT 
community - 35 countries from around the world - would be glad if the 36th IYPT could be held in Kohsar 
University Murree, Pakistan, during summer 2023.   
 
To stipulate relevant responsibilities between all parties involved, we use to conclude a detailed 
agreement. It is important for us to prepare the agreement soon so that we can start our pre-
registration process in January 2023 as usual. 
 
Given the enthusiasm of the Pakistani delegate Dr. Farida Tahir, I am sure she will be able with all your 
support to organize an unforgettable event. 
 
On behalf of the whole IYPT community, I would like to thank you all for offering to host IYPT 2023 in 
Pakistan. I am sure that organizing a brilliant event will be very beneficiary for IYPT on side but will also 
help to present Pakistan as a very open and helpful country.  
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
       Martin Plesch 
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